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I am a San Jose resident and long time Caltrain rider. It is essential for my commute to work in Silicon w  and to my
meetings in San Francisco.  Caltrain is the best option for me and the many riders because of its avoidance of car
gridlock and its greener impact on the environment. Therefore I am asking that you do not cut funding or services
and that you support this regional approach to fund and maintain the quality and stability of this transportation
system.
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